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Response to the Regional Transport Committee 
submission on the NZ Transport Agency’s state 
highway classification system – consultation draft 

1. Purpose 
To provide the Committee with the response to its submission on the state 
highway classification system consultation draft from the NZ Transport 
Agency. 

2. Significance of the decision 
The matters for decision in this report do not trigger the significance policy of 
the Council or otherwise trigger section 76(3)(b) of the Local Government Act 
2002. 

3. Background 
The NZ Transport Agency released a draft state highway classification system 
consultation brochure in February 2011. 

The Committee approved a submission at the 29 March 2011 meeting (Report 
11.133) which is included as Attachment 1. 

4. Comment 
A response from the NZ Transport Agency was received on 21 June 2011 and 
is included as Attachment 2 to this report. 

The final State Highway classification system is included with the response. 

The NZ Transport Agency will speak to the response at the meeting. 
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5. Communication 
No communications are required. 

6. Recommendations 
That the Committee: 

1. Receives the report. 

2. Notes the content of the report. 

3. Notes the response from the New Zealand Transport Agency as set out in 
Attachment 2. 

 

Report prepared by: Report approved by: : 

Patrick Farrell Jane Davis  
Transport Planner General Manager, Strategy and 

Community Engagement 
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